Timely Warning-Discharging Firearm
The Jackson County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a firearm being discharged in the vicinity of the "Sudz Your Dudz" laundry which is located on Old Cullowhee Road shortly after 8:00 p.m. this evening. 
There are no injuries reported at this time and no property damage has been discovered. 
Law Enforcement Officers are looking for a vehicle that could possibly be involved.  The vehicle is described as a camouflaged colored older model small Nisan truck. 
The Jackson County Sheriff's Office is actively investigating this incident. 
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